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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Embassy organized a ‘Saree Draping Competition’ on 12 November 2022. The event 

witnessed enthusiastic participation from saree loving Turkmen ladies. The participants not 

only displayed skills on how to wear sarees but also gave it their own spin by tying it in 

innovative ways. Ambassador Vidhu P. Nair felicitated the winners of the competition. 

Sumptuous Indian refreshments were also served at the end. 

Some photos of the event are attached below: 

 

  



 


